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I have completed my undergraduate study (MBChB) at 

University of Otago and have worked in both Auckland and 

Wellington regions, current working as a Non-SET Plastic 

Surgery Registrar at Hutt Hospital. Being exposed to a variety 

of conditions and experiences in two major Plastic Surgery 

units have lead me to develop a special interest in craniofacial 

conditions and vascular anomalies. With my additional 

interest in research and public health programs, I hope to 

contribute to both fields through training in both Plastic 

Surgery and Public Health. 


